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January 31, 2022 

 

 

 

Honorable Chairman, and Members of the Committee: 

 

        RE:  SB288 – Talbot County Board of Education Member Elections 

 

The Board of Education is in favor of this bill. 

 

In 2018, the Talbot Board of Education moved the swearing in of new members to December 

immediately following the most current November election.  At that time it was thought that the 

election of officers had also been moved to the December Board meeting.  This was overlooked.  

This bill is to simply bring into line the election of Talbot County Board of Education officers 

with the swearing in of new Talbot County Board of Education  members. 

 

Thank you for consideration of this matter.  We request a favorable vote, 

 

 

 

Susan E. Delean-Botkin, President Talbot County Board of Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


